
Submitter: Sheryl Martel 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3075 

We have add lol fond the hard work to get these   2 gun safety bills passed. Now it is 

time for the lawmakers to make sure that getting the bills in place quickly and 

efficiently. These is no time to waste to keep the public safe.  

Thank You for what you do and together Portland can become a safer B place to live 

for all of us. 


